
 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

My name is Natasha Vallette and I am currently teaching Mathematics at Gateway 

Community and Technical College in Northern Kentucky. During the fall semester of 2016, I 

had the privilege of teaching Lee Campbell in both my MAT 85: Intermediate Algebra and MAT 

150: College Algebra courses. 

 Mr. Campbell earned an A in both MAT 85 and MAT 150. This was one of the highest 

overall grades in both his classes.  He was one of my strongest students because he was not 

afraid to ask questions when he was confused and worked hard to learn the material.   This, in 

return, has him doing well on assignments and being able to help his classmates when they had 

questions. For a student, this is one of the best qualities to have because this shows me he is 

completely invested in learning and willing to help others. Mr. Campbell always works to do his 

best and has a great understanding of time management. He worked ahead in class to leave 

plenty of time if he were to get stuck to learn the topics. He seemed to clearly understand that 

mathematics is not a class that you can learn right before the test and that everything within it 

builds off what was previously learned. This knowledge makes him a strong student in the class 

and makes the class more enjoyable for him. 

Mr. Campbell also never expects me to give him an answer, but just wanted me to lead 

him in the right direction when he asked questions during or after class. He accomplished all 



class assignments with great initiative and with a very positive attitude. He has great potential for 

success in everything he does in the future because he does not expect it to be handed to him and 

understands the gratification of hard work.  

Mr. Campbell is an intelligent and personable young man. He is always quick on his feet; 

with sensible reactions in all the circumstances I have seen him in and always is willing to help a 

fellow classmate. I feel confident in saying that he can handle any situation with thoughtfulness 

and maturity and deserves a part of Project ASPIRE.  

If you have any further questions with regard to her background or qualifications, please 

do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Natasha Vallette 

Assistant Professor of Mathematics  

Gateway Community and Technical College 

859-815-7795 

 

 

  

 


